E.ON re sourcing coal from Colombia allegedly linked to human rights abuses
9 Jan 2015
Business & Human Rights Resource Centre invited E.ON to respond to the following items:
· “Holding Companies Accountable - Lessons from transnational human rights litigation”, European Center for Constitutional and Human Rights (ECCHR) & MISEREOR, http://www.ecchr.de/publications.html?file=tl_files/Dokumente/Publikationen/Booklet_HoldingCompaniesAccountable.pdf  (See pages 11 & 13)
E.ON sent us the following response:
 
“In general, we welcome your engagement in the field of transnational human rights. In the context of the document provided - “Holding Companies Accountable - Lessons from transnational human rights litigation” - we would like to add the following comment:
Our hard coal comes from all over the world, not only from Columbia. Because E.ON is aware of social and environmental risks, we’re partnering with our industry peers and non-governmental organizations (NGOs) to improve coal-mining sustainability. We joined seven other leading European power producers to launch Bettercoal (www.bettercoal.org). 

Bettercoal is a not-for-profit organization based in London. It developed a Code that is based on existing standards in mining. The code, the first of its kind in the coal-mining industry, was developed in a transparent consultation process involving a wide variety of stakeholders worldwide, including NGOs, unions, the energy industry, and mine operators (http://bettercoal.org/docs/Bettercoal-Code-Version-1-Final.pdf). The aim of the Code is to create, at international level, a common understanding of sustainability and responsibility. This involves identifying social, ecological and ethical requirements which will be integrated into business practices at a later stage. Compliance will be monitored through regular audits. The aim of the initiative is to steadily improve social and environmental aspects and the way they are verified.”

